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AIESEC membership drive a success Lecturer to discuss court
system for family violence

-V

By Janice McConnell 
Brunswickan News

“The only re- I 
quirementforpeo- I 
pie who go on an ■ 
exchange is that

against women, Dr. Ursel has engaged in 
years of research into the judicial handling 

The University of New Brunswick will of family violence cases, 
hold its annual W.C. Desmond Pacey 
Memorial Lecture on Feb. 21 in for Statistics Canada, Dr. Ursel out- I

Brunswickan News

Would you like to work abroad? The 
International Education Association, for- they put some time 
merly known as AIESEC, provides stu­
dents with opportunities to experience next year’s Presi- 
other cultures, with both practical busi- dent-elect, j 
ness and personal skills.

L# In a recently published document |
into AIESEC,” said

Fredericton and Feb. 22 in Saint John. lines the goals of the specialized 
This year’s lecture will be given by E. court, designed to expedite process- 

jane Ursel, a professor of sociology at the ing of family violence cases and to
University of Manitoba and co-director of ensure rigorous prosecution and ap-
the Manitoba Research Centre on Family propriate sentencing.

Using data from 4,080 cases proc-

Michelle Hicks.
“We have a 

number of ex-

“It’s basically about self-development, 
yourself and others, both culturally, so­
cially, and in a business sense, said change programs 
president Patrick Langlais, a BBA stu- One of them is a 
dent.

Violence and Violence Against Women.
Dr. Ursel’s talk is titled Changing esses through the court, Dr. Ursel 

Laws, Changing Lives: An Analysis of a concludes that the Winnipeg Family 
Specialized Criminal Court for Family Violence Court has been successful in

! i

work exchange. 
Last year we sent 

ship drive for the last two weeks with four people away, 
posters and presentations at Singer Hall Dave Gallant went 
and Head Hall.

The organization has had a member-

Violence Cases. It will take place on Hies- its attempt to move family violence
day, February 21, at 8 pm in room 102 cases more quickly through the judi­

cial system and that sentencing prac- 
The Winnipeg Family violence Court, tice has also changed, 

which began operation in September of Dr. Ursel maintains that the special- 
1990, will be the focus of the lecture. The ised court is able to achieve a level of

K,

to Finland, and
“We’ve pretty much doubled our Andrew Keenan 

membership this week. We now have 
roughly 60 members,” said Langlais.

“Students get to participate in events, guy, Lee Connel, in Coordinator, Elina, in Finland, 
such as organising a miniature corpora- Australia and Julie Ferguson is in Bel- 
tion, members get involved in market- gium,” Langlais said, 
ing, public relations, project manage­
ment, or coordinating our exchange the SUB in January after being temporar- more control over what the organisa- 
program,” Langlais said. ily located in the Neville Homestead.

of Tilley Hail.

went to Indonesia.
We have another Dave Gallant with Finnish reception

author of numerous articles on issues re- consistency not possible in the regular 
“It had good and bad points being out lated to family violence and violence court system, 

of the SUB. It forced us to be more mem-___________ ____________________________________
The organization returned to offices in ber driven. The members have much

collège de l’Acadie
Collège communautaire de la Nouvelle-Écosse

tion’s going to do.”

1995 named the Year for Tolerance
Programme de formation en 

techniques des affaires internationales

Êtes-vous étudiant en sciences de l'administration?
Est-ce que la gestion des activités 

d’exportation ou d’importation vous intéresse?

À partir de septembre 1995, le Collège de l’Acadie offrira 

un nouveau programme d’un an, à temps plein, 
en techniques des affaires internationales. Le Collège est doté 

de systèmes de vidéoconférences et de téléconférences qui 
lui permet d’offrir ce programme dans ses sept centres 

de la Nouvelle-Écosse et de 1 ’ île-du-Prince-Édouard.

Ce programme est sujet à être offert en collaboration avec le 
Forum pour la Formation en Commerce International (F1TT),

ORGANISME OFFRANT UNE ACCRÉDITATION NATIONALE 
RECONNUE AU NIVEAU INTERNATIONAL.

Pour obtenir un formulaire de demande d’admission ou 
si vous désirez en savoir davantage sur nos programmes, 

veuillez contacter le centre le plus près de chez

• St-Jre-nh-du-Moine : 902-224-1573 
de Grat : 902-226-9301 

• Dartmouth : 902-424-2630 
• Wellington (I.-P.-É.) : 902-854-3010

Brunswickan News include name calling, vandalism, province in a number of ways. We have 
racial slurs and opposition to to educate in the schools, we have to 

The Chairman of the New Brunswick religious headgear. educate the public through the media
Human Rights Commission has an- “We are pleased to promote the Year and we have to support the important 
nounced that the commission’s educa- for Tolerance in New Brunswick," Ferris work of non-governmental organiza­
tion efforts throughout 1995 will adopt said. “Tolerance can be promoted in the tions sharing our goals.” 
the theme, The Year for Tolerance. -------------------------------------—------------------------------------ -------------------------

“We intend to focus our formal edu- _ — 
cation and community awareness efforts FSAC CGlGbfdtCS lOFIff CGfGGf 
in promoting our shared human rights 
values of respect, tolerance, and accept- Brunswickan News
ance of diversity," said Constantine 
Passaris.

from Noon until 1:30 pm. Tickets are 
120 and are on sale until February 21. 

“This luncheon will definitely be 
In conjunction with its 50th anniver- Centre will be holding a luncheon to enjoyable and informative and we hope

sary, the United Nations has proclaimed commemorate twenty years of service to that all will come and join us and our
1995 as the U.N. Year of Tolerance. The *e 8reater Fredericton and Oromocto guest speaker, The Honourable Margaret
year was proclaimed because of an in-

The Fredericton Sexual Assault Crisis

area. Norrie McCain, to learn more about 
The Honourable Lieutenant Gov- grassroots organizations and getting in­crease in discrimination, intolerance and 

racial and ethnic conflict around the emor Margaret Norrie McCain will be volved, and, to commemorate 20 years
speaking on “The Importance of Grass- of service”, says Whalley. 
roots Organizations and Getting In­

world
A racial slur disguised as a joke, a re­

fusal to rent an apartment to a member volved.” 
of a visible minority, a lack of respect 
for individual differences — all of these ^unities getting involved that the eradication of sexual violence against 
contribute to an intolerant society.

Commission Director Charles was established and has evolved over the

The primary goal of the Fredericton 
Sexual Assault Crisis Centre is reflected 

“It is through people in our com- in a commitment to work towards the vous :

• Tusket : 902-648-3524 
• Pomquet : 902-386-2556 
• La Butte : 902-769-3904

Fredericton Sexual Assault Crisis Centre women and children. 1 F
Some of the services offered by the 

Ferris noted that although New last twenty years." says Lorraine Whalley, Centre are; a 24-hour crisis line, infor- 
Brunswick is not ravaged by war, it director °f the Fredericton Sexual As- mation and education, a Sexual Assault

Counselling program, a Dating Violence 
The luncheon will be held at the Awareness program, and support 

intolerance. Examples of intolerance Lord Beaverbrook Hotel on February 23 groups.

has experienced economic hardship, sau*1 Crisis Centre, 
which can lead to selfishness and

Nova Scotia Ministère de l’Éducation 
L’honorable John MacEachem 
ministre>c
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ACt WORKS FOR EMPLOYERS

We needed people with the right expertise to meet 
our corporate communications and networking 
requirements. ACI’s graduates match these needs.

Thérèse Row key, Office Manager, Jacques Whitford
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t AGI we teach
how to put knowledge to worlc^**®*lF 
Our eleven month program includes:
® Latest in computer and network 
technology $ An eight-week work term 
with an employer s Preparation for 
industry-recognized accreditations 
m Career placement assistance for graduates. 
Program begins April 24th.

0 Suite 201,
City Centre Atlantic,
5523 Spring Garden Rd., 
Halifax, N.S., B3J 3T1 
Phone: (902) 423-8383 
Fax: (902) 429-0832 
Internet: info@acil.aci.ns.ca
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Ad WORKS FOR OUR GRADUATES

Practical work experience is a strong part of the 
year-long ACI program. I knew I had a job 
before I graduated.

even
Carolyn Walker, B.A., „f-
Cowputer Specialist, Jacques Whit foré
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À actThérèse Romkey |

Carolyn Walker

Atlantit Computer Institute
Professional Training for the Real World


